DAVID BOREMN
OHLAHOMA

DWlnifed Hiates DHenatle

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20810

December 3, 1979

George Stratton

Assistant Commissioner

Oklahoma Department of
Public Safety

P.0. Box 11415

Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73136

Dear George:

Thank you for your good letter. It has been a real
pleasure for me to be associated with you and to claim
you as a friend.

I wish you all the best in your new endeavors.

Sincerely,




